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Dear Mr Kastner, 
  
[…] you performed HoLEP on my prostate, and the general purpose of this letter is to thank 
you for making such a total change to my quality of life. 
  
But a simple ‘Thank you” does not cover the way you first of all agreed to see me despite the 
fact that yours is not my local hospital, the care you took during the first interview to see that 
that particular treatment was right for me, and the very professional way in which you 
insured I was kept fully informed before, during, and after the procedure. […] 
  
But I am delighted, and much relieved, to report that now, three months later, I am a 
transformed man. 
Urinal flow is excellent and earlier this week I experienced a proper ejaculation for the first 
time since the operation, previous orgasms being sensation only. 
  
I can only wish you all the recognition you deserve for the wonderful things you are able to 
achieve and thank you once again for your kindness to me, and of course my thanks 
naturally go to all your team too. 
Kindest regards. 
  
  
  
 
Dear Mr Kastner 
  
I just have to write and tell you how grateful I am to you and to Dr Mahroof for what I 
perceive as an excellent outcome for not the easiest of HoLEP procedures that you must 
have carried out in your time. 
  
I have made – and continue to make – a much quicker and better recovery than I could 
reasonably have hoped for. This is surely due – in some part at least – to the decision not to 
carry out a laparotomy and cystotomy. 
That decision meant that you all had to spend at least two extra hours in theatre when you 
must surely have been wanting to get away and start your truncated weekends. 
  
But no, the patient – me – came first, and today I am benefitting from your willingness to go 
the extra mile, particularly when morcellation must be both tedious and boring as well as 
time-consuming and tiring. 
  
It was a lucky day when I found myself in the care of yourself and Dr Mahroof, and I am 
hugely appreciative of your labours and attentiveness on my behalf. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 
 
 



MRI Fusion transperineal prostate biopsies  
& Brachytherapy 
  
To: Mr Kastner and Dr Russell 
  
I am very privileged to have met you and benefitted from your extensive knowledge and very 
high level of expertise in urology and prostate cancer. 
  
My experience of your consultations, assessment and subsequent treatment was 
exceptional. 
  
I left with the impression that the service I received was personalized and of the highest 
standard and have the confidence that I have received the best treatment from the best 
doctors in the world. 
  
I was particularly impressed with the sense of urgency from top down, including Andrew 
Styling, your secretaries and of course the staff in the Addenbrooke’s Treatment Centre. 
  
Thank you 
Kind regards 
 


